On Friday, April 15, 2005, Dr. Richmond asked the following question regarding Agenda Item AC2 - Agreement with ARAMARK:
 

Question:      Will participants be paying for the food, thus Safe Schools getting reimbursed?
 

Response:     Yes. The Institute will be reimbursed for food as part of registration and material fees, supported by Pew and Picower Foundations. 
 

Cheri Young
on behalf of
Ann Killets
